
 

 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 

of the Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are available at St 
Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by 

the font. 
 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system.  

To use this please switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday  

or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 
Newsletter for Sunday 29th January 2017……4th  Sunday of Epiphany 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
**********************************************************************************************************

Services and events for Today & the coming week 
 Sunday 29th January  

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

10am Benefice Eucharist Bengeworth 
6pm Soul Food All Saints 

   

Mon 30th           10am Bible Study The Vicarage 

 2.30pm Funeral – 

                 Dennis Bradley 

Hampton 

Tue 31st        9am  Tot’s Group Guide & Scout Hall 

 10am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

 12pm Funeral – 

             Douglas Grosvenor 

Bengeworth 

Wed 1st        10am Holy Communion Hampton 

   

Thu 2nd             

Fri   3rd      12.30pm Funeral –  

                   Peter Lampitt 

Hinton on the Green 

Sat  4th    12.30pm -Bell Peal Hampton 
   

 Sunday 5th February   

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 

10am All Age Worship Hampton 

10am Morning Worship Bengeworth 

10am Fresh Expressions Fairfield 

6pm Soul Food All Saints 
 

 

General Information 
Gluten free Communion breads are now available in all of 

our churches. If you require one please mention this to the 

‘welcomers’ or one of the Churchwardens. 
 

If you are writing a cheque to one of our churches, please make 

them payable to the appropriate PCC, ie Hampton 

Sedgeberrow or Hinton-on-the-Green PCC.  
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet. Please send notices 

for inclusion in next week’s pew sheet to the Parish 

Office no later than 9.00am Thursday 26th 

 Tel (01386) 446381 Email office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
 

Basket for Caring Hands, at back of Church for any 
donations of Food, Clothing & Toiletries.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 
 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM OUR CHURCHES 
 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Maureen Cauldwell, Sarah Clements,  

Liz Davies, Andrew Dyke, Grace Dolphin, Margaret 

Goodman, Terry Grinnell, Olivia Hancock, Girlie 

Humphries, Sue Jones, Lewis Langstone, Clifford 

Lewis, Tim Russell, Janice Sinclair, Cyril Westwood, 

Jessie Webb and Michael Wood as well as others known 

to us personally.  
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:- 
Val Gisbourne, Helen Keeley, Mavis Tarver, Douglas 

Grosvenor, Elizabeth ‘Lizzie’ Smith, Dennis Bradley, Peter 

Lampitt, Doug Court, Doris Spiers and Eric Williams. 
 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 

community, especially all at the Fresh Expressions Church at 

Fairfield and those involved in Church groups and Schools.  
 

Notices for your Diary 
 

Magazine Distributor 
We are still looking for someone to co-ordinate the 

distribution of the magazines to the appropriate 
people. Please telephone the office 446381 if you 

can help. 
 

“ C’S Teas 
Today at the Guide & Scout Hall Hampton 

2pm -4pm 
Afternoon Tea for the Bereaved & Lonely. 

 

Café Church 
Red Horse, Merstow Green, 

Tuesday 7th February 7.30pm 
 

Hinton Church Restoration Fund 
An evening of 80’s music performed by band 

“The Pleasure Dome” Saturday March 11th  
Sedgeberrow village hall. Bar and raffle. 

Tickets 7.50 to include ploughman’s buffet. 
Contact Lisa James 07866654923 or  

Clare Davis 07814188077 
 

Hampton Fete Committee Meeting. 
If you would like to be involved with the organising of  

Strawberry Cream Tea & Fete  
There will be a meeting in Church on  

Wed. 15th February at 10.30am 
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